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Ref swim 2021.par.word.s        
 
April 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 1 Children in Busy Bees will start swimming on: 
Tuesday 26th April.  
 
They will need to bring a swimming costume, swimming cap, goggles and towel to school on this 
day. Children with ear piercings will be asked to take their earrings out in order to swim; please can 
you ensure that your child is either comfortable taking their earrings out or if not, that they don’t 
come to school with earrings in on the following days. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children’s swimming lessons will take place at Green Bank Leisure Centre, Swadlincote. They 
have their own swimming pool on site. The children will be taken on our school mini bus; the 
swimming lessons take place in the afternoon.   
 
If you have any queries you would like to discuss, please feel free to come into school at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Michelle Kee 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates of Lessons 

26.04.22 07.06.22 

03.05.22 14.06.22 

10.05.22 21.06.22 

17.05.22 28.06.22 

24.05.22 05.07.22 
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